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I - State of Florida r 
-M-E-M-0-R- A-N-D-U-M- 53 P, 

DATE: April 26, 2000 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Communications (Isler) p$ 
RE: 

Division of Records and Reporting (Bayo) 

Docket No. 991199-TC - Cancellation by Florida Public Service Commission of 
Pay Telephone Certificate No. 5543 issued to Colonial Systems, Inc. for violation 
of Rule 254.0161, F.A.C., Regulatory Assessment Fees 

By Order No. PSC-00-05 18-AS-TC, issued March 9,2000, the Commission accepted the 
company's settlement proposal to pay $100 or its certificate was to be canceled administratively. - on received the company's 

refore., the docket should be 
on December 20,199 

certificate s 
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cc: Division of Communications (Isler) 

Division of Legal Services (K. Peiia) 
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2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 j A "7,\?-1 
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f)ublit 6erbke GComm~sion 

DATE: December 16. 1999 
TO: George Coloney, (954) 34~-1743-tax 
FROM: Pt- Paula Isler, (850) 413-6S02-voice; 413-6S03-fax; internet address is~ 

pislcr@psc.swe.fl.us 
RE: Docket No. 991199·TC - Colonial Systems. Inc. 

This is a foDow up to our telephone conversatiolf conccming the above docket. I checked 
our records and found that your 1998 payment of $SO was postmaTkcd. November 9, 1999. 
Hnwever_ the stamtorv nenaltv and :iDterest chan:cs were not J)8id. This means YOU still owe 

COLONIAL SYSTEMS INC. 
308 EGRET LANE 
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2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tal lab~m, F'L 32399-0850 

FOR YOUR lNFORMATION 

., 
DATE: December 16,1999 
TO: George Coloney, (954) 349-1743-fax 

Paula Isler, (850) 413-6502-voice; 413-6503-fax; intemet address is: 
pislertidpsc.state.fl.us 
k k e e  No. 991199-TC - Colonial Systems, Inc. 

& 
RE. 

This is a follow up to our &phone COllVefSahiOll u"ing the above e t .  I chcclced 
our records and found that your 1998 payment of $50 was postmarked Novcmbe~ 9,1999. 
However, the statutory penalty and interest charges were not paid. This means you still owe 
517.50 (Sl2.50 penalty and $5.00 intercs). When you send in your checlr, pleast indkatc that 
the $17.50 is fw tbe 1998 pcnatty and interest. I have d o s e d  the 1999 form as you requested. 
Tht 1999 fee is not due until January 31,2000. 

In addition to paying the past due penalty and interest, if the company wants to keep the 
CeLtjfiCarp; active, it must make a settkmcnt o&r. In otbtr, s m i k  cases, rhe Commission has 
accepted a $100 sett)lameatmIicu of the $500 fule "ally imposed fix this d e  violation. The 
e t lamt  letter needs to imcludt the docket "bcr, state that it has taka steps to prevent this 
rurCviolationfromhappcning in the future, makc a specific mollotafy scttluwnt, and state that 
thc past duc amount has since been paid (after you have done so, of course). Any settlement 
offer should be addressed to Ms. Blaaca Bay6, Director, Division of Records and Reporting, 
Florida Public Scrvict Commission, at thc above address. As informalion, thc proposed 
settlement amount should be paid at this time. It will become due after the Commissioners 
vote on this issuc. 

As required by Order No. PSC-99-241&PM-TC, you must respond to the Order by 
December 29, 1999 so that you  Certificate No. 5543 will remain active axxl in good muding 
with the FPSC. 

I hope this has beea responsive to yow call. If you have any other questions, please Iet 
me know. 




